
Burton Agnes CE Primary School Curriculum  

Friendship, Care and Trust  

Welcome to the Spring Term learning overview. This document will provide you with an 

insight in to the learning that is taking place across the whole school this term and more 

specifically what your child will be learning about and how you can help them.  

Burton Agnes Primary School is proud of the exciting learning that takes place inside and 

outside of the classroom. We follow the guidelines set out in the National Curriculum and 

the East Riding RE Syllabus to develop a core knowledge amongst our learners, allowing 

teachers to develop purposeful and stimulating lessons that, in addition, provide children 

with a range of skills and attributes to be the best learners they can be.  

The content of our curriculum that we deliver to Burton Agnes Pupils is organised 

thematically. Each term the whole school has an overarching theme which is then threaded 

throughout the learning and is delivered through age appropriate topics . The continuity 

across the key stages promotes a collective understanding of the learning taking place 

within each classroom and unites the school, children and staff. The whole school theme 

promotes engagement beyond the school day as children can relate to their siblings’ 

learning encouraging you as parents to become involved too, creating a buzz for learning.  

This term our overarching theme is ‘Our Amazing Planet’ It is our intention that our 

curriculum will provide the children with the understanding they need to be a successful 

and confident member of our modern society. This term we will be thinking about What we 

can do to help keep our planet amazing. We will also collectively celebrate British Science 

Week which also focuses on the theme of ‘Growth’ .  

We believe that learning should be enjoyable. We support our children to give them the 

necessary skills and strategies to be happy and confident learners. We aim to make learning 

real and relevant to our children’s lives, locality and the ever changing world in which they 

live. Our curriculum will develop our children spiritually, morally, socially and culturally and 

in turn will help to prepare them for the opportunities, responsibilities and experiences that 

occur now and in later life.  

You are informed of the curriculum through this termly curriculum overview, newsletters, 

through information on the school website, through Special Mention Assemblies and 

relevant performances. You will also gain information about the curriculum through Parent-

Teacher meetings, receiving annual pupil reports and by attending parent information 

events. Parents are most welcome to speak with their child's class teacher should they 

require any further information about any aspect of the curriculum. Should you require any 

more information please have a chat with your child’s teacher and if you have anything that 

you may think may support our learning in school, please do let us know. You are a fabulous 

resource too. 


